

February 22, 2023

## TO OUR VALUED SHAREHOLDERS:

Please be advised that our stock transfer books will be closed, effective Tuesday, February 28, 2023.

This occurs annually, prior to our Annual Stockholder Meeting, to assure correct ownership % for voting record/proxies.

Stock transfers will resume Wednesday, Apri1920, 2023.

Thank you.

Suzanne Iberg | Corporate Secretary / CFSB Specialist

Office (270) 527-4612 FAX (270) 527-4684

## **Benton Banking Center**

P.O. Box 467
221 West 5<sup>th</sup> Street
Benton, KY 42025
www.yourlifeyourbank.com

